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May construction update 
 

There are some key dates that you need to be aware of, for the remainder of this month, as we make progress on the 

development of building “one”. 

 

 

The first, of the first floor concrete floor pours, will take place on Wednesday 30 May.  This will be poured at the north 

end of the adjoining G Block.  Concrete pouring will start at 5am.  Concrete trucks will have access to the building site 

from the northern carpark.  If the concrete pouring runs to plan, the pouring should be finished no later than 8am.   

 

There should be no inconvenience to car parking for normal daily use. 

 

There will be limited access to car parks in the northern car park on Thursday 31 May between 7am and 10.30am 

(approximately).  Delivery of inter span rib beams will take place during this time.  These beams are used to span the 

space between the first floor columns and to hold up the first floor concrete slab. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the concrete floor pour or the delivery of the, inter span rib beams, 

please contact Kelvin Irvine on 237 3103 Extn 3921 or on mobile 027 513 1756. 

 

Photos highlighting the progress being made on building “one” 
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